
November Newsletter 

P1M  

Highlights 

We achieved our 10 stars by having positive relationships, following the rules and 

routines of the classroom. We had a reward party to celebrate. We played party games, 

had some party food and dressed up in our own clothes.  

We have enjoyed our Halloween month. We have been doing lots of Halloween crafts 

and attended the Spooktacular event in the hall which the P7s did a great job of 

organising. Thanks for your donations. Many children enjoyed the family movie night so 

again thank you for showing your support at this event.  

                                                                                      

Well done to Violet who was a runner up in the Parent Council Event to design a poster. 

We are so proud of you and what a great job you did! 

                                                                                              

Our Learning- Science 

We have been learning about our 5 senses and taking part in activities using these 

senses. We had a fruit tasting session, guess the smell, guess what was in the feely bag 

and made musical shakers and listened to the various sounds they made.                       

                       

Numeracy- At maths time we have been doing lots of counting and writing of our 

numbers. We have been looking at numbers and adding one more to them.  

We have begun our new topic of time and looking at analogue and digital clock faces and 

reading o’clock times on these. 



Literacy 

At literacy time we continue to learn lots of new sounds and have been sorting objects 

into the sounds they start with. These are our new sounds h,f,d,e,k,o,v, l and r. We are 

using these sounds and the ones previously mentioned to continue to blend and make 

words.  

We have been doing lots of work on the Gruffalo story and enjoyed drawing him and 

describing what he looked like. We also read the Train ride as part of our big book 

studies. 

We had fun at our shared reading event with our adults coming in to read to us. 

 

            

Autumn sorting            Gruffalo making a new menu         Shared reading event Mon 28th Oct 

Hot Chocolate people for October have been;                           

Violet, Bonnie and Mila, Lottie-Mai 

We are excited to see who will be next to get it. 

 

Upcoming events 

This month we will have outdoor classroom day. This will take place on Thursday the 7th 

of November. Children should come to school on that day wearing appropriate outdoor 

clothing as we will be out as much as possible even if it is raining. 

On Friday the 15th of November we will be supporting Children in Need. 

Pupils are invited to dress down or dress with a Children in Need theme and bring a 

donation.   

There will be a book bug parents workshop on Monday the 18th November at 

2:15pm for P1 parents to attend.  
 

Parents night and our winter fair will take place on Thursday the 28th of November. 

This will provide you with an opportunity to look at your child’s jotters and have a short 

appointment time with us. 

Thanks Miss Melrose 


